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Dear friends, 
 
On behalf of the EHF I welcome you to the 9th EHF Youth Coaches’ Course 
organised on the occasion of the finals of the EChs in the younger age categories 
(YAC). 
 
One of the main targets of the EHF is the development of teaching & education in all 
areas – delegates, referees and of course the coaches – and there in particularly the 
coaches of youth teams, because they are main protagonists in the education of the 
future top players and consequently for the overall picture of handball in Europe. 
 
The EHF would like to give you the opportunity to increase your competence in the 
fields of training and coaching – but as well to make you familiar with the EHF 
philosophy of handball, especially in the spirit of FAIR PLAY. 
 
The EHF thanks the Turkish Handball Federation that accepts the initiative of the 
EHF to organise this course with big enthusiasm and I am convinced that the 
hospitality will be great. 
 
I would like to welcome in particular the coaches coming from other continents in 
order to have the chance to share our experience. 
 
Coming to the end I would like to wish you a fruitful course – work hard, learn a lot 
and share your knowledge with the other participants of this course. 
 
See you in the playing hall during the semi finals and finals – wish you all the best for 
your future career  
 
Good bye 


